
CTSGNA APRIL EDUCATION 

 

 

 

April 17th, 2025 ~ Virtual Webinar 

6 pm 

“Back to Basics- 

Infection Prevention in the GI Endoscopy Unit” 

Presented by: 

Betty McGinty, RN, CGRN, MSHSA, CER 

Fellow Professional Education, BSCI 

 

One Contact Hour Provided 

To Attend: 

RSVP by April 13th, 2025 

To: 

ctsgnaboard@gmail.com 

Please include the following information 

Name / Position / Affiliation / Email / and SGNA # if applicable 

 

The webinar link will be sent with your attendance confirmation. 

mailto:ctsgnaboard@gmail.com

